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Frank P. Zeidler Municipal Building, 841 MNorth Broadway, 3rd Floor, Milwaukee, Wl 53202-3653  phone (414) 286-3521  fax (414) 286-5990
‘ . . web site: www.milwaukee.gov/health

August 5 2010

Rebecca Grill

License Division Manager

200 E. Wells Street, Room 105
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Grill:

Based on criteria listed in the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances Chapter 68-4.11, the City of
Milwaukee Health Department formally submits the attached objection to the release of the Food
Dealer’s License for Deangelo M. Gibson located at 1920 W. North Avenue doing business as
Unity in the Community by, Willie L. Hines Jr., Alderman. The mailing address for the
applicant is P.O. Box 100433,

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office at 414-286-3521.

Sincerely,

Avgon K- Lot (€4F)

Bevan K. Baker, FACHE
Commissioner of Health

Think Health. Act Now?
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Hulbert, Kevin

From: Runner, Alex
Sent:  Tuesday, August 03, 2010 2:19 PM
To: Hulbert, Kevin

Ce: Abra Fortson; Filmanowicz, Raquel; Staniey, Keith; tatum_s@sbcglobal.net ; Sharon Adams;
mhali@walnutway.org; Stephens, Adam; Pederson, Robin; Black, Tobie; Brunson, Michael; Brown
Charlotte; Lemmie Jr., Derrick; Pfaff, Richard; Grill, Rebecca; Owczarski, Jim

Subject: food license opposition; 1920 W. North Avenue

Kevin,

| believe that we have had correspondence regarding the food license application for 1920 W. North
Avenue. | am not sure if this has been scheduled, so | am reiterating our opposition, below:

The City of Milwaukee Code of Ordinances states the following in 68-4-11:

"An applicant for a new or renewal food dealer’s license may be denied, or any license issued under this
section may be suspended or revoked, by the Common Council for any of the foliowing causes:

g-1. Disturbance of the peace
g-3. Public drunkenness

g-4. Drinking in public

g-5. Harassment of passers-hy

Etc.

Ald. Hines’ office has received complaints from residents regarding all four of these categories for the food license
application for 1920 W. North Avenue. For these reasons, we request that a food license hearing be scheduled
for this application. '

-Alex

Alex Runner

Staff Assistant

Office of Common Councii President Wiiiie L. Hines, Jr.
City of Milwaukee

200 E. Weiis Street

414.286.3771

arunne@milwaukee.gov

8/3/2010



